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● 9​th​ Grade 106 

● 10​th​ Grade 96 

● 11​th​ Grade 95 

● 12​th​ Grade   106 

● Totals 403 

 

The October First National Bank ​Senior-of-the-Month​​ was Josie Pauley 

 

The October WMKR Radio ​Students-of-the-Month​​ were:  

 

9 - Lainey Hicks 

 

10 - Shelby Edwards 

 

11 - Tabitha Wood 

 

12 - Maddie Rowley 

 

October Athletes of the Month:  

 

Sr. - Shania Schoonover - volleyball 

 

Jr. - Jacob Beyers - golf 

 

So - Brock Schoonover - cross country 

 

Fr. - Austin Karbach - golf/soccer 

 

 

The annual ​girls’ basketball​​ Turkey Tournament will take place November 16th & 17th 

and 23rd & 24th. 

 

 The varsity ​boys’ basketball​​ team starts its season away @ Central A & M on November 

27​th​. 
 

The National Honor Society sponsored a blood drive on Tuesday November 13​th​. 

 

The High School, Junior High and Lincoln School ​bands​​, as well as the High School 

choir​​ will be performing their annual Holiday Concert on December 5th ​ ​in the PJHS 

Auditorium.  

 

 

The ​Art Club​​ has been involved in community activities such as:  face painting at the 

Home Varsity Football Games, and face painting at Lincoln Elementary School PBIS 

Halloween party.  High School Crafts classes assisted the Quarterback Club by 

designing, painting, and creating signs for the homecoming and playoff football games.  



These were displayed on the inside as well as outside of the fence around the Football 

stadium.   

The ​Art Club​​ participated once again in the annual ​Festival of Trees in Springfield​​.  
The theme this year was “Holidays through our History.” This annual event takes place 

in the Orr Building at the State Fairgrounds.  

 

 

 

 

Here are a few other recent highlights from PHS: 

 

● The Marching Panthers won several awards at the Oblong Spooktacular Band 

Festival. 

 

Field Show 

- 1st Place overall 

- 1st Place Drum Major (Emma Dilley) 

- 3rd Place Color Guard 

 



 

Parade 

- 3rd Place overall 

- 3rd Place Drum Major (Emma Dilley) 

- 2nd Place Color Guard 

 

● The Good Deeds Club also raised $1000 for an Honor’s Flight!!!!! The homeroom that 

raised the most funds was awarded a pizza party. Congrats to Mr. Whetsell’s 

homeroom!! 

 

● The new sign in front of the High School has been completely installed and staff 

have been trained on software to run the new LED sign.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

2018 Volleyball Regional Champs!  

 



 

 



The teachers played BINGO and won prizes at our November Building Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


